
Welcome back
Welcome back to Term 4. I hope you had a great break and you were able to spend time with your
children and enjoy some days out. At school we are preparing for a long but enjoyable term which
promises to be just as busy as Term 3. We have a lot to do but I am sure we will all enjoy the 
amazing events the staff have organised.

Hats
Just a reminder that hats will need to be worn during Term 4. There will be an amnesty for the first couple of days and
then after that if your child does not have a hat they will have to stay in the shade. This will ensure we can protect our
students from any sun damage. You may also want to think about applying sunscreen before your child comes to school.
Extra sunscreen will also be available for them to top up in the classes.

Anzac Memorial Garden
Over the holidays we have been able to install the ANZAC Memorial Garden which will celebrate the service of students
from our school who have served in the armed services since the First World War. The first time we will use this area will
be on Monday 11th November at 11am where, weather permitting, we will gather outside and complete our
Remembrance Day Service. Thanks to Dale for completing four amazing, smithed poppies and to Rob for building the
garden bed so well. Further details about how the students will contribute to this garden will be released soon.

Art Show and Grandparents Afternoon Details
Please see the flyer inside the newsletter with all the information relating to the 
Art Show and Grandparents and Special Visitors afternoon starting at 2pm on 
Thursday 17th October. This is always a fun event as you will get to see the amazing
art that your children have produced and enjoy some refreshments in the gym. 
Please check out the stall that your child/children have a responsibility for and 
please send in any donations into your class teacher. As a special treat we are also
having the choir perform at 2.45pm in the BER building and all classes will be open to do different activities. 
The Science room will also be open for you to conduct science experiments with your children.

Volunteers to run stalls at Art show and Grandparents Afternoon
We are looking for volunteers to help run the stalls that we will be running at the Art Show and grandparents afternoon.
If you would like to help out even if it is only for a short time we would appreciate it. Please contact the school office for
further details.

Parent Educational Requests
Parent Educational Requests will open on Monday 7th October and will close on Friday 1st November. If you have lost
the form, please collect one from the school office.

Trivia night Saturday 26th October
Don’t forget to get your tickets from the office for the adults only trivia night on Saturday 26th October
starting at 7pm in the BER Building. Lots of prizes and a silent auction. Remember you will need 
gold coins to take part in some of the games. Get your team together and be ready for some fun
and games. $20 for each team member.

Ultimate Frisbee
This week the students have been taking part in an ultimate frisbee incursion. It has been a lot of fun and will continue
over the next few weeks. Thanks to Michelle for organising this opportunity for our students.

Have a great week
 
Andrew
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We have had a number of girls participate in our first
Cricket Clinic. It is run on a Tuesday straight after

school. Please look at the flyer (left) and register ASAP.

Thirteen children from LPS competed at the Yarra Division Athletics Competition at the Bill Stewart Athletics Track
in East Burwood on Thursday 10th October. Congratulations to Shelby for coming 1st in Discus. She will now

represent our school at the Eastern Metropolitan Region Athletics Competition on 24th October. Congratulations
also to Nyah, Anna & Dakota who all came in 3rd, just missing out in qualifying for Region.  A great effort from all our

students on the day. A big thank you to the parent helpers on the day. 
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333 Main St Lilydale
lilydalemeats@gmail.com

tel:9738 7555 
mob: 0408 032 360

Trivia Night tickets from
the office 

Gr 5/6 Community Sports

 Gr 6 Graduation Bear
orders

Lilydale Primary School staff are on duty before school from 8.45am and after
school until 3.45pm. Outside these times students will be unsupervised in the

playground. If your child needs to arrive before this time in the morning or after
the time in the afternoon please contact Extend at lilydale@extend.com.au to

arrange for your child to attend before or after school care.

2024 TERM DATES
Term 4 Oct 7 - Dec 20

CURRICULUM DAYS 2024
Monday 4th November

Monday 25th November
CURRICULUM DAYS 2025
Tues 28 and Wed 29th Jan

Tuesday 10th June
Monday 25th August

Monday 3rd November
Professional Practice Day Mon

24th Nov

TERM 4 2024

                                                    

October

Wed 16th          Pathway to Learning 2:30 - 3.30 pm

Thurs 17th        Art Show and Grandparents Day

Wed 23rd          Chess State Semi Finals

Thurs 24th        Regional Athletics

Sat 26th             Trivia Night

Thurs 31st         Halloween Disco Prep - Gr 2  2:15 - 3:15pm

                                                                    Gr 3 - 6         3:30 - 4:30pm

November

Mon 4th            Curriculum Day

Tues 5th            Melbourne Cup Public Holiday

           

FRIDAY LUNCH
ORDERS

Lunch Orders are available 

on Friday's 

Ordering cut off time is:

2pm for Daily Specials
9pm for ALL ORDERS

the Thursday prior
Place your order via the 

Flexischools App

Lilydale Primary School
School Number 0876
63-65 Castella St, Lilydale
Tel:         9735 1642
Email:    lilydale.ps@education.vic.gov.au
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